
에어칼리브 On Grid 수평형 풍력발전기

no. 상품명 이미지 10KW

10KW horizontal axis electric
controlled wind turbine with
yaw controll, 380V. Three phase
permanent magnet ac
synchronous generator,
flanged blades of 3.5m.

20KW 30KW

Wind
trubine

1

High quality 10KW On Gride wind
controller with dump load box,
with PWM constant voltage
system and three-phase
unloading system and yaw
control system.

Wind
controller

High quality 10KW On Grid 
inverter, output three phase
380V.

20KW horizontal axis electric
controlled wind turbine with
yaw controll, 380V. Three phase
permanent magnet ac
synchronous generator,
flanged blades of 4.5m.

High quality 20KW On Gride wind
controller with dump load box,
with PWM constant voltage
system and three-phase
unloading system and yaw
control system.

High quality 20KW On Grid 
inverter, output three phase
380V.

30KW horizontal axis electric
controlled wind turbine with
yaw controll, 380V. Three phase
permanent magnet ac
synchronous generator,
flanged blades of 5.8m.

High quality 30KW On Gride wind
controller with dump load box,
with PWM constant voltage
system and three-phase
unloading system and yaw
control system.

High quality 30KW On Grid 
inverter, output three phase
380V.On Grid

inverter

2
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